

ST. PAUL

LUTHERAN MINISTRIES

School Mission Statement:

TOGETHER, we partner with families to nurture children for Christian lives of service and for eternity.

Worship Schedule: Labor Day Sunday (8/31) marks the last Sunday of our summer worship schedule, with services at 8:00 and 9:30 (there is no service on Labor Day Monday). On Sunday, September 7th, we go back to worship at 8am & 10:30am. We will also have Monday services at 6:00 pm, beginning 9/8. "I rejoiced with those who said to me, 'Let us go to the house of the LORD.'" (Psalm 122:1)

No School Friday/Monday: There will be no school this week Friday 8/29 or Monday 9/1 in recognition of Labor Day. The office is also closed.

<u>School News Text Message Alerts</u>: Please opt in to receive the news every week by texting 'Y' to **67587**. You may also find the School News on our website: <u>www.stpaulappletonwi.com</u>, click on the 'School' tab, then 'Weekly Newsletter/Documents'.

<u>PTO Meeting TODAY</u>: There will be a PTO meeting held in the school lunchroom on **Tuesday**, **August 26**. Join us at 6:00PM for food/fellowship and 6:30PM for our meeting. You can view our meeting agenda <u>HERE</u>. The following are links to our previous meeting minutes: <u>March 2025</u> & <u>August 2024</u>.

MLC Football vs. Lawrence University Tailgate Event: You're invited to a special tailgating event on Saturday, September 6, from 8:00 AM to 11:30 AM on the Riverview Lutheran Church/School campus at 136 W Seymour St, Appleton, WI. We're gathering as a community to show support for Martin Luther College as they take on Lawrence University at the Banta Bowl! The MLC Knights will be visiting Riverview from 9:15 to 9:45 AM, and kickoff is at 12:00 PM. This is a free, family-friendly event – rain or shine – with food and beverages provided. For more info click HERE.



Student Photos & Retake Day: Students who had their photo taken on registration Sunday will be receiving their orders in the next couple weeks. If you have a question or an issue with your order, you may contact Debbie Daanen Photography directly. Our school representative is Ms. Ashley Schmit (920-739-3249 or ashley@debbiedaanen.com). Retake Day is scheduled for Wednesday, September 17th. If you are not happy with your child's photo OR you missed the initial picture day, your child's picture will be taken that morning. Students having their photo retaken must return their original photo package to the photographer on 9/17.

<u>Free Tuition Money, Anyone?</u> Would you like to earn money toward your tuition by purchasing your gas, groceries, clothing, and more? St. Paul offers an extensive scrip program, allowing you to purchase gift cards (physical or electronic) to make purchases at every day retailers and restaurants and earn rebates for your tuition. Check out our link online: http://www.stpaulappletonwi.com/school/falcon-scrip-program or stop by the office for more information.

<u>Athletic News:</u> Please check the <u>school calendar</u> for any practice and game information. Please reach out to Mrs. Pautz (jpautz@stpaulappletonwi.com) if you have any questions regarding St. Paul Athletics. Thank you!

ECC Help Wanted: The ECC has 2 full time openings for caregivers. The positions are for an assistant teacher and a floater. If you or someone you know would be interested in joining the ECC team, please email Candy Schulz at cschulz@stpaulappletonwi.com.

Upcoming Events:

8/26 @ 6:00pm PTO Meeting 8/29 No School 9/1 No School

9/17 Picture Retake Day